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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

CircularNo (07 ) ad, asass

Date: 08/03/2020

To:

Directors of Healthcare Providers

(Licensed to operate in the field of health insurance in the
Emirate of Abu Dhabi)

Directors of Health Insurance Companies

(Licensed to operate in the field of health insurance in the
Emirate of Abu Dhabi)

Directors of Third Party Administrators

(Licensed to operate in the field of health insurance in the
Emirate of Abu Dhabi)

Subject: Coverage of Corona Virus Disease
2019 (COVID-19) screening and treatment

Greetings,

We would like to extend you our greetings
wishing you all the best and success.

We hereby inform you that this Circular updates
Circular No 04 dated 06/02/2020 issued by the
Department of Health regarding the coverage of
novel coronavirus screening.

Accordingly, all healthcare providers must
consider suspected cases of COVID-19 as
emergency cases until further notice. This
includes the diagnosis, treatment and hospital
admission for suspected cases that fulfill the
case definition for the following categories:

1. UAE nationals
Non-UAE nationals insured or uninsured,
residing or not residing, working or not
working in the Emirate of Abu Dhabi

3. Non-UAE nationals visiting the Emirate of
Abu Dhabi from outside the country

4. Individuals in contact with suspected
cases that meet the case definition
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For any enquiries in this regard, kindly
contact the Health System  Financing
Division/ DoH via Tel: 024193845 or by
email: Healthsystemfinancing@doh.gov.ae

Thanking you for your kind cooperation,,,

This circular is designed for regulatory procedures and
should not be used as content for media publication
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